The Nakamoto Group, Inc

September 2, 2022

TO:
Acting Assistant Director Custody Management

FROM:
Lead Compliance Inspector
The Nakamoto Group, Inc.

SUBJECT: Technical Assessment Review of the Cache County Jail

On October 11-13, 2022, the Nakamoto Group, Inc. was scheduled to perform a Technical Assessment
Review (TAR Over 72 hours, NDS 2000) of the Cache County Jail in Logan, Utah however, the facility
refused the inspection. This information was brought to our attention on September 1, 2022, by the
(A)AFOD from the Salt Lake City Field Office. This is an IGSA.

Recommended Rating and Justification
The Lead Compliance Inspector recommends that the facility receive a rating of Does Not Meet Standards as
all thirty-nine (39) standards were failed due to the facility refusing the inspection.

I L 2d Compliance Inspector September 2, 2022
Printed Name of LCI Date
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